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To: USNRC, Region I offICe Septernber20,2012 

Licensing Assistance Team 

475 Allendale Road 

King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415 


Dear Sir or Madam: 

Re: Amendment request for NRC Materials License # 06-28459-01 

I am writing to explain why the mailing address for our new facility in North Haven has changed. 

At the beginning of this project, when the contractor applied for a construction permit. an address had 
to·beestabllshed.· Because the construction eqUipment and supplies were entering the site at 158 State 
Street that is the address that was used on the permit application, and the add ress we were given to us 
and to our landlord. 

As part of the construction project, a separate entrance to our facility was created from Devine Street, 
and it is that entrance that will serve as the primary point of access for patients and staff. Therefore, the 
Town of North Haven and the Post Office have assigned a permanent mailing address of 2 Devine Street, 
Suite 1, North Haven, CT to our building. This is consistent with the other buildings being built on the 
site as part of the Crossroads Medical Center project, and is the most appropriate address for us to use 
going forward. Our target date to move from 40 Temple St. Suite 6A, New Haven to 2 Devine Street. 
Suite 1, North Haven is October 22, 2012. 

I would be happy to answer any additional questions you might have in this regard. 

Thank you very much, 

Colebaugh, MHA, FHfMA 

Pra Ice Administrator 

Cardiology Associates of New Haven 
 PERSONAL INFORMATION WAS REMOVED 
40 Temple St. Ste. 6A .BY NRC. NO COpy OF THIS INFORMATION 
New Haven, CT 06510 WAS RETAINED BY THE NRC. 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

'1 ~,2o - ,2012.. . and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

/lMe.nt:imt!/}r (oJ, .c2i''I,s?-"I) 
~	There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require adljitional information. 

D 	Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our license Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch. who will contact you ,separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number 5??/,j".3 

When calling to inquire about this action. please refer to this contfol number. 

You may call us on (610) 337-5398. or 337-5260. 


NRC FORM 532 (RI) Sincerely. 

(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader 



